
THE PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC 
DESCRIBES BLACK RIVER CAVIAR'S 

WORK AS EXEMPLARY 

President of the Republic, Dr. Tabaré 

Vázquez, accompanied by some of 

his Ministers, visited our production 

plant in Baygorria, on Monday, 

November 23. 

  

On Monday, November 23, the 
President of the Republic, Dr. Tabaré 
Vázquez, accompanied by some of his 
Ministers, visited our production plant 
in Baygorria, Durazno, as that day the 
Council of Ministers was holding a 
meeting in this department. 

  

After going through the sturgeons 
breeding centers and familiarizing with 
the production process, Dr. Vázquez 
described Black River Caviar's work as 
exemplary, and highlighted that the 
country must support this kind of 
enterprises. In his words, it is a high 

quality project, responsibly developed 
with products recognized worldwide 
for their quality, which contributes to 
the strengthening of Uruguay's 
productive image abroad.  

  

According to Dr. Vázquez, "Uruguay is 
proud of this work." On the other hand, 
in Black River Caviar we are proud of this 
great acknowledgement. 

  

At the end of the tour, we were pleased 
to honor the President and his 
companion with an exclusive tasting of 
our caviar. 

  

You can watch the video of the 
President's visit here. 
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https://www.presidencia.gub.uy/sala-de-medios/videos/vazquez-visita-estacion-pisicultura-esturiones-rio-negro

